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Meet Christopher “Chris” Cobbley,  

Water Treatment Plant Manager 

T
he Todd Creek Village Metropolitan District is excited to introduce you to our new 

Water Treatment Plant Manager, Chris Cobbley. 

 

Chris began his career in water treatment in 2015 working for the City of Fort Morgan  

water treatment plant as a water operator. Over the next seven years he worked his way 

up to senior water operator. Then in 2022 an opportunity to try out a di�erent career 

direction presented itself and Chris joined the team at Altitude Energy handling project 

controls. Nine months into the new career adventure Chris realized that his passion was 

really in water treatment and in December of last year he joined Todd Creek Village  

Metropolitan District as a treatment plant lead. With his experience, Chris was able to hit 

the ground running and immediately impact our plant operations in a positive way, proving that he was a great hiring choice.

In May we promoted Chris to Water Treatment Plant Manager. He oversees and monitors the treatment plant, making necessary  

adjustments as needed to the treatment process to ensure that our water quality meets or exceeds all regulatory requirements.  

Chris currently holds a Class A Water Treatment Operator License and a Class D Industrial Wastewater License. 

Chris is a Colorado Native, born and raised in Fort Morgan. He’s been married for nine years, and he and his wife have two boys. When 

not working, Chris loves hanging out with his family, especially getting outdoors, camping and hunting. They are all sports fans and 

enjoy watching and attending games. Chris also plays in-line hockey on occasion when time allows.

Please join us in not only welcoming Chris to the team, but also congratulating him on his recent promotion!

Transparency Notice: Board meetings are held the second  

Thursday of each month at 2:00 pm via Zoom. The public  

is always welcome and encouraged to attend.


